
From: Kahlon, Raminder
Sent: 3/22/2011 11:33:22 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject:

Redacted

Brian:

I need your help.
Redacted

today. They have been without power since Sunday evening. 
They expect to be out of water by Wednesday afternoon unless power is restored. They have been 
unsuccessful in getting any information regarding that from the iocai PG&E office.

I received a call from.

Redacted is the primary water supplier for the community of Redacted

Do you have a contact for me?

Thanks

Rami

Rami Kahion, Director 
Division of Water and Audits 
415-703-1837 w 
415-385-7249 m

SB GT&S 0451571


